
This week on the course 

Monday 8th April  

 

The day began with the bunkers being checked and the tee markers being moved.  The greens 

were verti-cut to a depth of 1mm and the greens were mown.  The first cut of semi rough around 

the fairways were cut.  aeration work began on the greens with the new verti-drain machine that 

the golf club have recently purchased, the greens were tined with 8mm tines to a depth of 3 1/2 

inches. 

 

Tuesday 9th April 

 

The greens were mown and the aeration work on the greens continued.  The aprons and 

surrounds of the greens were mown as was the fairways and the semi rough once the first cuts 

around the fairways were finished.  Divoting work began on the tee boxes. 

 

Wednesday 10th April  

 

Following a frosty start to the day the greens were mown and the bunkers were fully raked for 

the competition.  the devoting work continued and also some bare areas around the course were 

seeded and dressed out with sand.  Mowing of the fairways and semi rough continued. 

 

Thursday 11th April 

 

Following another frosty start the greens were mown as were the tees, aprons, fairways, semi 

rough and the practice ground. 

 

Friday 12th April 

 

The greens were mown, tee markers moved position and the pin positions were also moved.  the 

mowing of the semi rough, tees an aprons was finished.  The topdresser was put on the workman 

machine ready for topdressing of the greens on Monday. 

 

 


